
 

 

Monday 1st April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our next topic about the Anglo Saxons and Vikings, we would like to take the 

children on a trip to Tatton Park on Tuesday 7th May. The visit will take place outdoors and 

the children will be given the opportunity to examine what life was like for these two groups 

of people, examining aspects such as food, language and geography. 

The cost of this trip including the coach is £18 per child, however, school are able to fund £3 

per child so we are asking for a contribution of £15 to cover the costs. Please give 

permission and send contributions on Parent Pay by Wednesday 17th April, so we have time 

to check we have sufficient funds for the trip to go ahead. 

We will be leaving and returning within school hours. Children will require a fully disposable 

packed lunch that is named.  If your child has school meals and you would like a packed 

lunch provided on the day, please let us know by Wednesday 17th April so that we can 

inform the kitchen.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss McCrea 


